
Summer 2025 Newsletter 

 

Welcome to Summer and for Texas—HEAT! 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Managers Meeting 

October 17-19, 2025 

Hilton Garden Inn-Sugarland 

Friday lunch at Fadi’s and tour of 

Independence Hall at Houston Christian 

University 

Saturday morning beginning at 9:30 am 

our Ladies Auxiliary meeting will begin. 

Our speaker is Dr. Severance, Director 

of the Bible Museum.  She will present a 

program on “Bibles in the Revolutionary 

War” 

After our meeting, we will be painting 

bluebonnets on tiles! 

 

 

Sign up via Sign Up Genius 

on SAR Registration!  We 

need to plan for your 

participation 

 

 

 

A delegation attended the SAR Congress in 

Connecticut July 13-18th at the Mohegan 

Resort.  Your Texas representatives, known 

as the “Texas Girls” had a great time! 

 

 

Save the 

Texas SAR 

Ladies 



Please enjoy the pictures included here and 

make plans to attend SAR Congress in North 

Carolina next summer. 

 

Lots of eating with our Texas group! 

 

 

Installation Banquet 

 

Now, for the silliness….. 

 

 

 

 

 

First Ladies Tea 

 

More fun! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also learned how to make rope mats.  

These are very popular in Connecticut. 

A recipe shared by the National Ladies 

Auxiliary was for Mounds chocolate bar 

1 part sweetened condensed milk to 4 parts 

shredded coconut.   

Melting chocolate to drizzle on top.  

YUMMY! 

Mix together and then place in tiny cup cake 

cups (drizzle chocolate) or roll up and roll in 

chocolate.  Enjoy a homemade treat! 

 

Ladies 



A Tech Reminder! 

Get rid of Passwood123        

Don’t use the same password  

 

Message from your President 

Summer is here in full blast and I 

mean heat!  My hope is this 

newsletter finds you doing well and 

staying cool.  Please make plans 

now to attend the Fall BOM in 

October.  The Ladies Auxiliary has 

several events you don’t want to 

miss!   

Rowena 

 

Revolution Era Invention 

Thomas Jefferson modified a fairly 

basic Windsor chair to swivel in 

place in 1775, and subsequently 

used the chair to draft the 

Declaration of Independence. 

Something we take for granted in 

the office ended up being key for the 

final draft of one of the most 

important documents in American 

history. 

 

 

Officers: 

President Rowena Hayes 

Vice President   Jean Kanter 

Treasurer Barbara Stevens 

Secretary Mary Beth Brunson 

Chaplain Marci Pounders 

Historian Susan Byram 

Our SAR First Lady Cynthia Oiler  

Join our FaceBook page! 

 

Remember to check the SAR website and go 

to our page for newsletters and more! 

https://texassar.org 

 

  A good summer read 

https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=d2af2bcce82b82ebff50f9a1809c04ba82ab5336c01a4776480d7ad81b20c9b7JmltdHM9MTc1MzMxNTIwMA&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=4&fclid=07c86caf-b9cb-646f-3582-7fffb8826504&psq=texas+sar+website&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly90ZXhhc3Nhci5vcmcv&ntb=1
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=d2af2bcce82b82ebff50f9a1809c04ba82ab5336c01a4776480d7ad81b20c9b7JmltdHM9MTc1MzMxNTIwMA&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=4&fclid=07c86caf-b9cb-646f-3582-7fffb8826504&psq=texas+sar+website&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly90ZXhhc3Nhci5vcmcv&ntb=1
https://texassar.org/
https://texassar.org/


 

Dues if not yet paid or you are 

new!  See the form on the SAR website 

Please send in your $5.00 (yearly) or 

$100.00 for lifetime via:  

Make checks payable to “LATXSSAR” Send 

checks to: Barbara Stevens, LATXSSAR 1706 

Chestnut Grove Ln Kingwood, TX 77345-

1911  

If paying with Zelle® use the same email to 

direct the Zelle® payment. Enter 

"membership renewal” in Zelle description. 

latxssar.reg.tres@gmail.com 

 

If you have need of prayer or 

encouragement or know 

someone in our SAR Society that 

does, please send an email to: 

Chaplain: Marci Pounders 

chaplainmarci@yahoo.com 

 

Opportunities to provide snacks and 

drinks for the BOM will be on the Sign 

Up Genius in the Registration. Thank 

you for helping provide for our 

hospitality room 

Look for information to 

order name badges 

South Central District Meeting is scheduled 

in Oklahoma

mailto:latxssar.reg.tres@gmail.com
mailto:chaplainmarci@yahoo.com

